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Information Items  
1.  ‘A County of Culture’ Cambridgeshire Cultural Strategy  

Comments are invited from all Members and officers on the consultation draft 
of the new Cambridgeshire Cultural Strategy. The document highlights the 
significant impact cultural activities make on all our lives and the important 
role culture plays in health and well-being, community safety, sustainability, 
lifelong learning and regeneration. 
 
The strategy is based on the new definition of culture which includes sport, 
the arts, tourism, plays, libraries, the countryside, museums and heritage.  
 
The strategy has been produced by representatives from every local authority 
in Cambridgeshire. 
 
Paper copies are available on request from Jane Thompson 01223 724 148 
or email jane.thompson@scambs.gov.uk  
 
Please send all comments to Jane Thompson before Wednesday 21 
November. The final report will be circulated in March 2002. 



 2. Employment Committee  
 Following the first meeting of this Committee on Friday 19 October, 

Cllr RT Summerfield was elected as Chairman while Cllr SGM 
Kindersley was voted Vice-Chairman. 

 
 

Call in arrangements 

Any executive decision recorded in this bulletin may be called in for review by the relevant 
Select Committee, either by the Chairman of that Select Committee or by any five other 
Councillors. The Committee Manager must be notified of any call in by 1st November 2001. 
All decisions not called in by this date will be implemented. 

The call in procedure is set out in full in Part 4 of the Council’s Constitution, ‘Select 
Committee Procedure Rules’, paragraph 16. 


